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Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
Christmas Cards designed by Primary School Pupils 
 
We are unfortunately unable to hold our Christmas Fayre this year due to the current Covid situation.  Each 
pupil is however, creating their own Christmas Card which will be available to purchase. 
 
All of the children from EYC to P7 will design their own special Christmas card which will also be 
personalised with their name on the back. These will be on sale for £2.00 per pack of six cards and 
envelopes.   
 
Orders and payment, for Primary School pupils only, should be placed on-line via i-pay Impact by 
Wednesday 1st December.  Please do not make your payment into your child’s school meals account. There 
will be a separate option on the i-pay account to order your cards.  If you are experiencing difficulties 
accessing your child’s i-pay impact account please contact the office for assistance.  
 
  

Yours sincerely  

 

Fiona McDougall 

 

Fiona McDougall 

Head Teacher  

 

 

 
 
 
 

 


